November 30, 2022

Mr. David Mathews

Human Resources Director
City of Phoenix

251 West Washington Street
Human Resources — 7™ Floor
Phoenix, AZ 85003

RE: Intent to Negotiate a New MOU

Dear Mr. Mathews, *

In accordance with Article 6, Section 6-5, of the Memorandum of Understanding (MOU)
between the City of Phoenix and the Laborers’ International Union of North America,
Local 777, this letter is to notify you of the Union’s request to negotiate a new MOU to
take effect on July 1, 2023.

As detailed in the Meet and Confer Ordinance, we are requesting monetary increases in
wages and benefits, and to bargain over other conditions of employment.

~ A copy of this letter will be submitted to the City Clerk.
Sincerely,
p 2

Wendell Llopis
LIUNA Local 777 Representative
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